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 24th July 2024 

  

Year 3 Swimming Lessons at Kings of Wessex Swimming Pool 
 

Due to government funding for PE we are able to offer small group swimming sessions taught by qualified 
coaches at Kings of Wessex Leisure Centre in Cheddar. We are offering swimming lessons as a result of 

many parents requests over the years. 
 

Lessons will start on Wednesday 18th September and finish on Wednesday 27th November. 
 

Children will be attending these swimming lessons on a Wednesday afternoon with their class teacher for a 
10 week programme, working towards national awards improving swim strokes and learning about water 

safety and some basic survival skills. The cost of the swimming lessons will be covered by the school and 
we will need to ask parents to cover the cost of the coach. 

 
The children will be transported to and from Cheddar by coach. They will leave school at 1pm and return at 

2.30. In order for this activity to go ahead, we are asking parents to cover the coach of the transport. The 

cost of transport will be £54.00 which is payable on Parent Pay and is due by Friday 13th September 2024.  
 

PLEASE NOTE, WE NEED YOUR CONSENT FOR YOUR CHILD TO ATTEND THIS ACTIVITY VIA PARENT PAY, IF 
CONSENT IS NOT GIVEN YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND. 

 
If insufficient contributions are not received, the swimming lessons may have to be cancelled. If you are 

financial unable to afford the activity, please let the office know. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 


